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WELCOME BACK

We're somehow already halfway through term 1?! Not sure how that's 
happened so quickly, but it's wonderful to see so many familiar faces alongside 
a whole bunch of new dance friends at the studio. All classes have settled in 
nicely with everyone working super hard on their new techniques and I've 
already seen some massive improvement since 2016! 

Two years ago I made the rather odd decision to do a full-time PhD and run a 
business at the same time (.... not the smartest decision, but one that I 
definitely don't regret!). I'll be working hard to submit it by the end of this year 
so I have taken a small step back from teaching this year. Though you may not 
see me around the studio as much as before, I'm lucky to have the most 
amazing team and teachers on board making Dance Domain the awesome 
place it is. 

I hope everyone has had a fabulous start to term 1 and I can't wait for what the 
rest of the year holds! 

Elena Lambrinos



PICNIC IN THE PARK!

SUNDAY

5TH MARCH 

11AM-1PM

We're having a picnic to celebrate the start of term 1. Friends, family and 
pets welcome! Ride your bikes, play on the equipment, or play fetch with a 
four-legged friend. Snack and drinks on us!  

Where: Sydney Park (near the play equipment and the Kiosk) 
When: Sunday 5th March from 11am-1pm  
What: A chance to relax and get together outside of the studio!  

Please note: if the weather is this soggy, we'll postpone it for some nicer 
weather! Keep an eye on our Facebook, Instagram and on your inbox for 
updates

PROUDLY BROUGHT TO YOU BY DD SRC



DD SRC 

GOT A PEN?

For the first time ever, we've got a team 
of dedicated students who are here to 
make Dance Domain the best studio on 
earth! Created by of one of our students, 
Stella Rowley, the DD SRC are 
responsible for organising and helping 
with events... including the upcoming 
Picnic in the Park! 

You can read more about the DD SRC 
and what they've been up to on their 
very first blog post on our website!

Thank you so much for donating pens, books,
folders, pencil cases, and much much more for 
the "Got a Pen?" donation drive! With your help, 
the charity made their goal of 3000 school kits 
which are on their way to students in need across 
Sydney!!

We're so lucky to have such caring and 
community-minded students and families at DD. 
Some of our students used their own pocket 
money to buy stationary for school students in 
need! 

https://dancedomain.com.au/blog/


WHAT'S NEW?

POCKET ROCKETS

DD SQUAD 

ADULT TAP MINI COURSE

ADULT LYRICAL BALET

Our preschool/kindy program that teaches important 
skills for early childhood development in fun and 
engaging lessons. Ages 3.5-5 Saturday 9am- 
9:30am. Ages 5-6 Wednesday 3:30pm-4:00pm.

Once a week for four weeks you'll learn a dance 
from a timeless musical. The first course starts 
Tuesday, March 7 8:30pm-9:30pm

An intensive contemporary class for older DD 
students to focus on their technique and challenge 
themselves. Friday 6pm-7pm  

A fusion class where all the benefits of ballet are 
mixed with the expressive elements of lyrical that 
will help you de-stress! Wednesday 8pm-9pm

BEC  

Bec is our lovely new contemporary and lyrical 
teacher. We're so happy to have her as a 
member of the DD family!  

Bec teaches our Friday classes:  

Friday Contemporary   4pm-5pm 
Friday Lyrical   5pm-6pm 
Friday DD Squad  6pm-7pm



STAY IN TOUCH 

 

 

EMAIL 
grace@dancedomain.com.au

FACEBOOK
www.facebook.com/DanceDomain/

INSTAGRAM
www.instagram.com/dancedomain/

WEBSITE
www.dancedomain.com.au

WANT MORE DD?

WE'VE DECIDED TO DIP 

OUR TOES INTO THE 

BLOGGING WORLD! 

TO GET YOUR WEEKLY 

DOSE OF DD, HEAD OVER 

TO OUR WEBSITE WHERE 

YOU'LL FIND BLOG 

ENTRIES FROM THE DD 

TEAM AND STUDENTS!


